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| just want to reiterate that we are totally opposed to the Grover Hill windmill project and believe they will be a
detriment to the community as a whole. For us, the windmills will basically be in our front yard." I think there are
a lot of unknowns associated with these monstrosities (they are twice as big as the current windmills in the area),
but there are also a lot of negatives that we DO know. My husband and | have lived here all our lives and are
retired. This project is unwanted and will be a permanent disruption to our lives if the project is allowed.

| also believe this company thought that because we are a small community, that they could ramrod this
through with little opposition. This windmill company has already exhibited underhanded behavior and we don't
trust them one bit.

Thank you for hearing our concerns. | appreciate your time.

Thank you!

Vinal and Leslie McClure
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